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February 10, 2006

Ms. Rebecca Davio, Director

Texas Vehicle Titles & Registration Division
Department of Transportation, 4000 Jackson Avenue
Austin, TX 78731

Dear Ms. Rebecea Davig:

Please be advised that Oklahoma began issuing a redesigned certificate of title for vehicles,
vessels and outboard motors in January 2006. Enclosed for your review are samples of our
different title types. The significant changes reflected in the new design are as follows:

¢  The size of the title certificate has been increased to 8.5" x 117, with an additional 3" tear
off tab (see below)

¢ The first ownership assignment has been relocated to the bottom front of the certificate,
Dealer reassignments, as well as a lienholder information section, remain on the reverse
side,

¢ A3 tear off tab is now included on every certificate. For vehicle titles, the tab is an
(optional} notice of transfer of ownership which may be completed and submitted to our
office by the seller. For vessel and outboard motor titles, the tear off tab contains pertinent
titling/registration information.

Please note that we will not be reissuing or replacing existing Oklahoma title certificates. The
old designs will remain in circulation. until and unless replacement titles are individually applied
for and 1ssued. We ask that you continue to honor both old and new certificate of title designs.

We hope you find this information useful. Please direct any questions or concerns to Joe Lunn at
(405) 5321-3101, or email jflunn@tax ok gov, or Chuck Dusenbery at (405)521-3538, or email
cdusenbervi@tax. ok gov.

Sincerely,
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Kuss Nordstrom, Director
Motor Vehicle Division
Oklahoma Tax Commission
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